
RAS 3674                                RELATED CORRESPONDENCE              DOCKETED 12/18/01

December 17, 2001

Mary Olsen
Southeast Director of NIRS
P.O. Box 7586
Asheville, NC 20882

In the Matter of 
DUKE ENERGY CORPORATION

(McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2, and
   Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2)   

Dear Ms. Olsen:

Per the Staff�s agreement regarding daily event reports relating to Catawba and

McGuire, enclosed please find two recent OER�s relating to Catawba.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Susan L. Uttal
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures:  As stated

cc w/encls: David A. Repka, Esq.
BREDL
Lisa F. Vaughn, Esq.
Paul Gunter

cc w/o encls: Ann Marshall Young, Chair
Charles N. Kelber
Lester S. Rubenstein
Office of the Secretary


